
2014 Awards: Most Improved
This  one is always up for some debate.

We’ll start by just listing off some contenders.

First up is the suddenly dominant Lashley. This was what WWE should have
done with him for years: find the guy a mouthpiece and let him just hurt
people. He’s a genetic freak that can wrestle on the mat, so let him do
that instead of trying to make him a superhero. I never got why WWE
wanted him to be a face when he has the personality of a turnip, but ever
since he became a monster heel, he was one of the highlights of show.

Ethan Carter III is the same thing but as an intellectual heel instead of
a monster. The guy went from being nothing in WWE to one of the best acts
in TNA, very much in the same vein as Rick Rude back in 1991. Carter is
going to be a player in TNA going forward and I could easily see him
winning the World Title in the coming year.

The Dusts have gone from eh to one of the top teams in the company,
though that’s not really saying much.

Seth Rollins started the year as the forgotten member of the Shield and
became a strong contender for Wrestler of the Year. You couple that with
more than holding his own on the mic and it’s hard to argue that he’s
shot through the roof this year.

Tyson Kidd….the more I think about this one the less I buy into it. It’s
not so much that he got better but more along the lines of his got
pushed. He’s basically the same wrestler but with facts and cats. I like
what I’m seeing out of him, but it’s not like he’s gotten insanely good
overnight or anything.

We’ll give the Divas a shot and include Charlotte. She went from a
borderline disaster to the woman who can actually look down on the rest
of the NXT girls. I have no idea where this came from but suddenly her
title defenses are one of the highlights of the big NXT shows, which I
don’t think anyone was expecting. That’s definitely worth a nomination.
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Finally, you have to mention Tyler Breeze. The guy went from a goon to
tearing the house down every time he was in a big match. That match he
had against Zayn at Takeover was outstanding and he’s nailed so much of
the character all year long. This is one of the best surprises all year
and he’s gone through the roof.

At the end of the day though, I have to go with Rollins. I would have bet
on him being Kofi Kingston but he’s looking more like a Randy Orton every
day. He’s always had talent, but there are a dozen guys on the roster who
have untapped skills. To go from the potential he had to realizing that
potential is a huge improvement and worthy of the award.


